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Request for Action

File #: 17-2641, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council

Meeting of: 09-05-2017

To: Mayor and City Council
From: Office of the City Manager
Title:

 Consideration, discussion, and possible approval of the reappointment of Kelly Rash to
the Broken Arrow Downtown Advisory Board

Background:

Ms. Kelley Rash was appointed to the Broken Arrow Downtown Advisory Board in

2013. Ms. Rash has been a valuable asset to the DAB. Ms. Rash has agreed to continue

to serve on the Downtown Advisory Board, if reappointed. Ms. Rash is appointed by

Councilman Mike Lester. The new term would end October 1, 2021.

Cost: None

Prepared By: Norman Stephens, Economic Development Coordinator

Reviewed By: Legal Department

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: None

Recommendation:

Approve the reappointment of Kelly Rash to the Broken Arrow Downtown Advisory Board with a term

expiring October 1, 2021.
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